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Ethics and Elections Committee Report

The American Radio Relay League

2010 July Meeting

The Ethics and Elections Committee had a relatively quiet first half of 2010.  
During January and February we reviewed the candidate questionnaires for Vice Director nominees from the Dakota (KA0LDG), Midwest (K0DAS) and Northwestern (KB7WSD) Divisions.  Each candidate was found to be qualified and they were subsequently appointed by President Craigie.

There was one piece of correspondence received with a question regarding on-the-air campaigning.   The question was answered and no committee action was requested.

Tom Frenaye, K1KI, Chairman

Cliff Ahrens, K0CA

Greg Widin, K0GW

June 28, 2010
